
CITY OF PIERCE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED FEE INCREASES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, in accordance with Idaho Code 63-1311A, by the City of Pierce, Idaho that the 
City of Pierce, Idaho Mayor and Council will conduct a Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, August 11, 
2025 at Pierce City Hall, 404 S Main St Pierce, Idaho to consider public comment regarding proposed fee 
increases in Sanitation Services for Businesses with Dumpsters.  Effective October 1, 2025 the City of Pierce 
proposes to increase these fees by an amount that exceeds five percent (5%) of the respective fees 
collected from the previous year.  Fees are being increased to reflect actual costs associated with program 
operations.  All citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the increased fees.  City Hall is accessible 
to persons with disabilities.  Anyone desiring accommodations for disabilities please call City Hall at 208-
464-2222, at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing. 
 
Dated this 28th day of July, 2025 
Teresa Koepke 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
PUBLISH:  July 30 and August 6, 2025 


